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Sharon Craig

From: Longridge Town Clerk <longridgetc@gmail.com>

Sent: 16 November 2016 20:38

To: planning; Lesley Lund

Subject: Comments on Planning Applications

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Longridge Town Council would like to comment as follows: 

 

3/2016/0974 Residential development including the erection of 275 dwellings, a local 
neighbourhood centre, access arrangements and associated landscaping/wildlife infrastructure at 
Land West of Preston Road Longridge 

 

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2016%2F0974 

 

LTC – Object to this application in light of recent proposals that this land be utilised for work provision. 

Further more the wording is too vague in relation to the potential s106 agreement. 

Colin Hurst to reminded that the information previously requested is still awaited by LTC 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

3/2016/0961  single storey extension to rear following demolition of existing rear porch and 
outbuilding at 6 Calfcote Lane Longridge 

 

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2016%2F0961 

 

LTC – No objection subject to neighbour approval 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lesley Lund 

Town Clerk 


